
From: Stan Sullivan
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 9:50:08 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Stop this unfair tax, it will really hurt rural Oregon and family farms!!

Sincerely,

Stan Sullivan
3738 NW Dogwood Ln
Madras, OR 97741
wtreefarms@gmail.com
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